

Chiu Sheung School, Hong Kong 79B Pok Fu Lam Road,

Tel: 2546-1644 Fax: 2517-2483

Website: www.csshk.edu.hk

15th February, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Notice on Continuation of Suspension of Face-to-Face Classes 2021-2022 No.e133B (To: All students)

As the epidemic situation in Hong Kong is still severe, the Education Bureau announced that schools in Hong Kong will continue the suspension of face-to-face classes until 6^{th} March. Parents please pay attention to the following arrangements:

- 1. Class arrangement:
- Online classes will continue until 6th March and the timetable will remain unchanged.
- 2. P.6 SSPA submission assessment:
 - The SSPA assessment (3rd submission) for P.6 will be cancelled.
- 3. Formative Assessment (FA):
 - P.1-P.5: the 3rd FA will be cancelled.
 - P.6: the various Chinese and English assessments to be held during the suspension of face-to-face classes will be cancelled.
- 4. Extracurricular activities ECA:
 - The second term ECA conducted in the form of face-to-face teaching will be cancelled. Those ECA conducted online will not be affected.
- 5. Homework settlement:
 - 21/2 (Monday) is school holiday. Parents are requested to come to school on 22/2 (Tuesday) and 28/2 (Monday) to settle the homework.
 - Please note that the "vaccine pass" measure will be implemented from 24/2. Parents must be vaccinated otherwise they are not allowed to enter the school premise. For details, please refer to the 121B notice issued earlier.

Thank you for your attention.

Mr. Chim Hon Ming Principal, CSSHK

۰,	_	4001	
	0.	CSSI	JV
-1	D.	COOL	\neg

C	ass	N	0:	(
9	ass		٠.	

)

Reply slip for Continuation of Suspension of Face-to-Face Classes 2021-2022 No.e133B

I have noted the details of the notice and understand its contents.

Student:	Class:
Name of parent:	Signature:

17-02-2022 Lau